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6th October 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,

Humanutopia

We have invited an organisation called Humanutopia into King’s Park Secondary School to work with our S1 and S3 pupils and your child will be asked to participate in this very exciting and innovative event. We have engaged with Humanutopia over the last 3 years and have found their workshops very inspiring and empowering for our young people.
The Humanutopia team will be running workshops with our young people on Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th October. These sessions will encourage the young people to reflect on their life chances, encouraging them to have high hopes and aspirations for their future. The sessions have been designed to help young people discover a more authentic side to who they are.  All S3 pupils will work with the Humantopia team on Tuesday 11th October.  Some S3 pupils will then be involved in the remaining sessions on Wednesday 12th October and Thursday 13th October. S1 pupils will be invited to take part in the final day on Thursday 13th October.
To facilitate this exciting opportunity, it is necessary to change the internal timings of the school day for all pupils involved with Humanutopia on Tuesday 11th October and Thursday 13th October as follows:
Normal interval time and interval time on Wed 12th October 

10:30am – 10:45am


Altered interval time for Tues 11th and Thurs 13th October only
 
11:10am – 11:25am

Normal lunch time and lunchtime on Wed 12th October


12:25pm – 13:05pm

Altered lunch time for Tues 11th and Thurs 13th October only

12:55pm – 13:45pm
Our canteen staff are aware of these planned changes to interval and lunchtime on these days and there will be food available as usual for our young people.  There will be no change to the timings of our breaks on Wednesday 12th October and there is no change to the start or end of the school day for this event.

The Humantopia experience is designed to empower our young people to develop critical life skills and take motivation and ownership of their education. We are certain that this will be a positive and memorable experience for your child and feel it is a perfect complement to their academic studies.

If you require any further information on Humanutopia, please visit their website at www.humanutopia.com or get in touch with Mrs Thyne, Depute Head Teacher, using the number at the top of the letter.
Yours sincerely,
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Mrs Kirsty Ayed
Head Teacher
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